
HIMAcHAL 
PRAOe SH 

To 

Office of 

No.PW-NCD-CB-WA/Building Safety/2025-26- 99-21 Dated: 

Subject: -

EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, NERCHOWK DIVISION Himachal Pradesh Public Works Department Nerchowk Ph. o1905-243262, E-mail eepwd-nerchowk-hp@nic.in 

The Principal, 
D.A.V. Public School, 

Nerchovwk (Dadour), 
Tehsil Balh, Distt. Mandi H.P. 

Regarding Building Safety Certificate. 

In this connection, it is intimated that the building namely 
DA.V. Public School, Nerchowk (Dadour), Tehsil Balh, Distt. Mandi (H.P.) 

inspected by the Assistant Engineer, Chakkar Sub-Division, HPPWD Nerchowk and 
seen that this school is four storey building. This department neither supervised 

above building during construction at any stage nor foundation depth, quality of 

material used & cement concrete ratio used known/ checked. Moreover, no detailed 

structural analysis and drawings in seismic and non-seismic conditions are available 

to check the safety of building. However, as per submitted architectural drawings and 

on visual inspection, the building seems to be safe in normal condition to run the 

school for the academic year 2025-26 with the following terms and conditions: 

1. This certificate stands to be cancelled if any additional/alteration to school 

building as per the architectural drawing submitted as above are made or any 

other load is increased on building. 

2. This department holds no responsibility regarding safety of building during 

natural calamity i.e. carthquake, cloud burst, floods, unequal settlement etc. 

3. The maintenance of the building is to be carried out properly. 

Executive Engineer, 
HPPWD Diyision Nerchowk, 

Djstt. Mandi (H.P.F 

Copy to the Assistant Engineer, Chakkar Sub-Division 

HPPWD Nerchowk w.r.t his office letter No. 559-60 dated 04-06-2025 for 

information. Executive Engineer, 
HPPWD Division Nerchowk, 

Distt. Mandi (H.P.) 
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